
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT 

PLEASE NOTE 

Medical Staff membership at Sarasota Memorial Hospital is 
contingent on completion of an SMH medical staff application, 
NOT, completion of the PHO application. The PHO does work in 
conjunction with the medical staff so that both applications are 
near completion at the same time. You cannot participate in the 
PHO until you have been granted hospital medical staff 
membership. 

 
TWO applications must be completed, one for the PHO and one 
for the hospital. Please contact the Medical Staff Office at 917-
1500 to request an application for hospital privileges. 

 
 
 
  


